
   

          
 Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

DATE:  March 14, 2024 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Re-Seeding of Flowline Property IFB-5408-24-DD 
  

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have 
been clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 

Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1.  Question: What is the City’s expectation for the growth of vegetation on the flowline right of way with  
 respect to Section 2 General Contract Conditions (2.33)? 

 
2.    Question: In the event there is not adequate rainfall to promote effective seed growth, to what degree will 

the Contractor be held liable for the possible lack of vegetation growth? 
 
 Answers to both questions are best summed up as follows: 
 
The City understands the success of the seeding project is largely dependent upon adequate rainfall and 
will not hold the contractor liable for a less than desirable germination rate of the applied seeds. 
 
 
 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted. All other conditions of the 
subject remain the same. 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
 
 
 
 


